Washincglfgttnls M e m o

TO: Public Works Committee
FROM: Ed Andrews, Public Works Director
DATE: August 30, 2018

SUBJECT:  Centennial ITEP Rec Trail Alignment

As an update to the above-mentioned project, staff has had two meetings recently concerning
the alignment of the Rec Trail along the old portion of Centennial near the Washington Green
House. These meetings were with the FHWA as part of the standard Bi-Monthly review and
also with the Washington Greenhouse owners. One take-away requirement of both meetings
was with the existing entrance and old two-lane section of roadway.

An 11"x17” exhibit is attached herewith that lends a little more definition of the area for
discussion.

cc: File
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